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16th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Cinema Outing – Polar Express (U rated) 

We are delighted to be able to let you know that this year we will be taking the whole school to the Odeon Cinema in Telford on Monday, 6th December to watch Polar Express!

Both the cost of the transport and the price of the entry tickets are, this year, being covered by the Friends of Crudgington School.  We would like to offer huge thanks to them for this super treat!

The coaches will leave the school at 09.15am and return in time for lunch. Children should arrive at school on time and they will need to wear school uniform.  Children will be able to take a water bottle with them, they will be responsible for taking and bringing this back with them.

Please complete and return the consent form by Friday, 26th November


Mrs Perrin
Office Manager

--------------------------------------------------------------------

Christmas Cinema Outing - Monday, 6th December 2021

I consent for my child/children (if more than one child please use same form)

(Name/s)     …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

To attend Cineworld in Telford on Monday, 6th December 2021 to watch Polar Express – the children will travel by coach to and from the cinema. I give consent for my child/children to receive first aid if required. 

Signed (Parent/carer)…………………………………………………………………………………  Date………………………………..
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